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Your ref: P-3/2014
Our ref: 15/11018
Mr Mark Brisby
General Manager
Auburn City Council
PO Box 118
Auburn NSW 1835

Attn: Monica Cologna

Dear Mr Brisby

Auburn Planning Proposal PP_2014_AUBUR_002_00
Alteration of Gateway Determination

| refer to Council's letter of 24 June 2015 concerning a variation of the exhibited
planning proposal.

| consider the variation to be of minor significance and it does not warrant re-exhibition
of the planning proposal. In these circumstances, Council may proceed under
delegation.

If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Tai Ta of this Office
on (02) 9860 1567.

Yours sincerely
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31/7/12015

Rachel Cumming
Director

Metropolitan (Parramatta)
Planning Services
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